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NYSCHP NewsFlash  

Happy New Year! 

Happy New Year! NYSCHP hopes you all found moments of peace, respite, and joy during the holiday 
season.    

Annual Assembly 2022 - Save the Date 

• Make sure to save the date for the Annual Assembly from April 7 – 10, 2022 in-person at Saratoga 
Springs, NY  

o A call for research poster abstracts is forthcoming. Research poster abstracts will be due Feb 1, 
2021.  Please contact Ami Shah at with any questions about submission. 

REF Awards Call for Submissions  

ALL NYSCHP members are eligible to submit an application including pharmacists, residents, faculty, 
administrators, technicians, and students. Submissions are then forwarded to the REF Awards 
Subcommittee, who are tasked with the responsibility of rigorously reviewing all projects. 



Award winners may receive up to $2,000 cash award, registration to the NYSCHP Annual Assembly and an 
awards certificate. Winners are required to attend the 2022 NYSCHP Award Ceremony on Saturday, April 9, 
2022. At that time they will be acknowledged for their work and receive their award. 

Applications and details about the awards program can be obtained by accessing the REF at the NYSCHP 
website at https://www.nyschp.org/research-education-foundation-ref-. The deadline for applications is February 
3rd, 2022 @ 11:59 PM. 

A look at Some Recent Events 

 

NYSCHP Industry Affairs Summit 

 

NYSCHP Industry Affairs Summit 



Continuing Education Updates 

• The Education and Professional Development Committee has been working hard to offer new and engaging 
educational content tailored to the requests of the membership: 

o In January, we will kick off our offering of a Geriatrics Certificate Program as part of our 
miniseries webinars. If you are interested in obtaining the NYSCHP Geriatrics certificate visit 
here for more information. 

o Look out for emails to register for more upcoming CE: 
� Tuesday February 8th from 12:00 – 1:00 pm in honor of advocacy week, “Pharmacy 

Advocacy: If Not You, Who?” from Rachel Quinn, PharmD, BCACP, AE-C and 
Samantha Paone, PharmD, BCPS 

� Thursday, March 10th from 12:00 – 1:00 pm “Establishing a Controlled Substance 
Diversion Prevention Program” from Amisha Arya, PharmD, CJCP 

o o As a reminder, if you missed any previous webinars – recordings (non-CE) are available to 
listen to here 

• Check out the NYSCHP website for upcoming events! 
• If you are interested in becoming more involved in the Educational and Professional Development Committee 
there are several leadership positions and engagement opportunities available. 

o Please contact EPD Director Nicole Cieri-Hutcherson, or EPD Chair, Chung-Shien Lee if 
interested, with questions, or with suggestions for future programs 

Local Chapter Happenings  

•The Long Island Chapter welcomed back live events, successfully relaunching live CE events and more! The 
Long Island Chapter has also been able to collectively donate $692 to Children In Need Haitian Project 
(CINHP), a child-focused 501(c)3 organization which works in Lespinasse, Haiti. The donated funds go toward 
education and food for children in a remote mountainous region. “LISHP ARE THE FIRST supporters of this 
scholastic effort which will open up the opportunity for higher education – even, perhaps, university.” 

New Practitioner Spotlight 

 



• Angel Liu, PharmD, is one of the many fantastic new pharmacy practitioners! Angel is originally from 
Queens, New York. She completed her Doctor of Pharmacy degree at St. John's University College of 
Pharmacy and Health Sciences. She is currently the PGY-1 Pharmacy Resident at Montefiore Medical 
Center. Her professional interests include oncology, ambulatory care, and internal medicine. Ultimately, 
she would like to practice as a board-certified oncology clinical specialist in an academic medical 
center, where she will have the opportunity to precept pharmacy students and residents. Outside of 
pharmacy, she enjoys traveling, baking, and exploring new restaurants. 

Don't forget to follow NYSCHP on Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook! 
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